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Dear Supervisors,
I have lived near Flood Park for close to forty years. I have watched the trees grow into majestic ladies. We
neighbors have shared photos of a fox family that made their home among the base of a tree. I have bird watched in
the park for years seeing an abundance of bird species. There has been a siting of a bald eagle.

Please keep the trees. Trees take generations to reach the size the existing heritage trees are now. At would be such a
shame to loose these trees. Everyone can enjoy the clean air, shade, and wildlife trees provide. Not “ everyone “ can
enjoy a sports field.

The reimagine plan provides plenty of “ sports” opportunity. A baseball field, soccer field, tennis, volleyball, pump
track.

Keeping the trees provides a good balance and compromise for a county park. A little something for everyone.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Ordonez
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